Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G20-3.009
Criteria for Certification of Independence
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Window and Door Design Center on March 20, 2019. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: The petition inquires about the past conduct of individuals and entities other than Petitioner. Since the subject matter of the petition may not be properly addressed by a declaratory statement, the Commission declines to answer.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk’s Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)921-0342, AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
